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April 28, 2022

Dear Chair DelLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Construction of Future I-49 from Fort Smith, Arkansas, to Alma,
Arkansas for Fiscal Year 2023.

The entity receiving funding for this project is the Arkansas Department of
Transportation/Arkansas Highway Commission, located at P.O.Box 2261, Little Rock, Arkansas
72203-2261. '

The funding will be used for construction of a roadway linking Fort Smith and Alma that will be
part of the Future 1-49; a major north/south Interstate from New Orleans, Louisiana, to Kansas
City, Missouri.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

B bt

Bruce Westerman
Member of Congress
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